
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(A612 NOTTINGHAM ROAD, BULCOTE)  

(PROPOSED PUFFIN CROSSING AND 30 MPH SPEED LIMIT) 
ORDER 2024 (3400) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services.  
 
The County Council has received requests for a new Puffin Crossing to be installed at 

the location of the existing informal crossing point on A612 Nottingham Road, Bulcote 

to improve pedestrian connectivity between Bulcote and Burton Joyce villages.   

It is therefore proposed to extend the existing 30mph Speed Limit from its present 

location to approximately 66 metres north-east of its current position so that the 

proposed puffin crossing is within the 30mph Speed Limit as shown on (Drawing 

Number H/JW/4858/01). 

 

 

 


